
 

            Class of 2025 
            Welcome to Centennial High School 

 

Freshman Orientation Drive Thru Event will be held on 

Wednesday, April 14th from 4:00pm-7:00pm in the front 

administration parking lot.  Pick up your registration packet, take 

your picture in front of our Golden Hawk backdrop, purchase 

some Golden Hawk gear and meet some of our wonderful staff!  

If you are unable to attend the drive thru event, you can print the 

Registration Packet from our website or stop by Centennial 

anytime during office hours, Monday-Friday 7:30am-3:30pm and 

pick one up at your convenience. Completed Registration Packets 

can be turned in at the drop box in front of the Centennial 

Administration Building anytime during office hours.  Once your 

packet has been checked and approved, you will receive an email 

with the Class Preferencing Google Form where you will select 

your elective classes and any sports that you are interested in. 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 


